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We hope you had a Great Weekend ! 

We are holding two non-uniform days in the weeks coming up to our fundraiser. The first will be on Friday 

20th May where we are asking for a donation of chocolates and the second one will be Friday 

27th May where we are asking for a bottle donation.  

Thank you for your continued support for school and The Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund. 

 Laura's Class have been very busy in English. It looks 

like they had a great time learning lots about the story 

'Whatever Next'. 

 

A huge thank you to the Marsden within Pennine   

Valley Freemasons who came into school to present us 

with a cheque for £250 

for The Georgia Fourie 

Butterfly Fund.  

We had a special visit from The Fire and Rescue    

Service last week. They gave us lots of information 

about how to stay safe and what to do in the event 

of a fire. 

 We loved dressing up as Fire Fighters too! 



Aisling’s Class - Zachary 

Samantha’s Class – Edward 

Laura’s Class – Lucy 

Libby’s Class– Stanley 

Rebecca’s Class - Dalia 

Danielle’s Class - Szymon and Marcus 

Julie’s Class – Harrison 

 Connor’s Class - Theo 

Alison’s Class - Jensen 

Jack’s Class - Faizan 

 

         

 

 

 Staff -  Sharon 

Children - Hussain.N 

  

Jack Duxbury is our hero this week for saving all the 

teachers a big job and compiling all our assessment 

tools ready to show our  children’s fantastic progress! 

 

Well Done Jack! 

Holly Grove Heroes 

 

 

. 

We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We are going to be putting 

a different Makaton sign 

every week onto the   

newsletter. This will give 

you the opportunity to 

practise different signs with 

your child at home. 

biscuit 

Makaton Sign 





 

One of our pupils, Samuel was confirmed to have Cornelia de Lange syndrome (SMC3) in January 2019. Samuel’s family 

would like to raise awareness of this condition. Please visit the CdLS Foundation UK fb or Holly Grove School fb to see 

Sam’s story  and to find out more about CdLS. 

14th May 2022 

For further information and support you can also visit the CdLS website : 

https://www.cdls.org.uk 


